
 

 
 
 
 
 

Warminster Area Board Issues Report  for 8 November 2012 
 

New issues since last meeting: 
  

1. Dog Fouling Upper Marsh Road 
 
This issue has been resolved though street cleansing. 
 

Issues Resolved and Closed since last meeting 
 

1. Inappropriate graffiti on footpath Ferris Mead / Damask Way 
 
The graffiti has been cleaned.   
 

2. Safety surfaces at Queensway Play area 
 
CAM has investigated.  The slide was removed due to safety issues.  A new 
slide and surrounding new surfaces will be installed.  
 

3. Extra dog bin in Upton Scudamore  
 
This has been agreed and will be installed. 
 

4. Sambourne Road crossing 
 
Part of Taking Action on School Journeys. Has been agreed and work is 
being implemented. 
 

5. Folly Lane  
 
Signing and lining agreed and works to be implemented. Metro count 
requested.  In future will look at speed limit but not certain will meet the 
criteria.  No further action for Area Board at the moment. 

 
Ongoing Issues under investigation 
 

1. Several overgrown footpaths in Warminster 
 
Community Area Manager has raised with officers who are investigating.  This 
is a general issue in the Summer months in Warminster.  The Town Clerk has 
co-ordinated a successful meeting and a map of responsibilities completed.  
Further meetings to take place and a range of actions are in progress. 
 



 

 
2. Junction to Upton Scudamore A350 

 
Discussed at Community Area Transport Group 11 September.  Funding 
proposed via CATG group in separate report. 
 

3. Issues with planning website & public information 
 
Planning website manager to discuss with correspondent. 
 

4. Parking on junction of Smallbrook / Boreham Road 
 
Discussed at CATG meeting 11 September. Highways have drawn up a plan. 
Small consultation to take place via letters.  Funding allocated to be ratified by  
Area Board 8.11.12 
 

5. Portway – vehicles mounting pavement 
 
The dropped kerbs are to be raised which will help to eliminate the problem of 
vehicles mounting the pavement.  Community Area Manger chasing 
implementation of this work  - ongoing. 
 

6. Broadway footpath 
 
Part of wider issue regarding footpaths in Warminster and meetings are in 
progress. 
 

7. West Street vehicles mounting pavement 
 
Area Manager and Town Clerk drawing up list of difficult areas.  
Correspondent requesting weight limit on West Street which would prove 
difficult.  Area Manager and Highways to prepare formal response. 
 

8. Parking on pavement Highbury Park and Cul-de-Sac 
 
Area Manager and Town Clerk drawing up list of difficult areas.  
 

9. Beech Grove / Portway junction  
 

Three options put forward at CATG on 11 September. Plan to be drawn up for 
future funding.  Request for top survey funding in separate CATG report 
 

10. Grovelands  / Victoria Road 
 
The work on this junction has been approved and should be implemented 
imminently. 
 
Further details  / actions and outcomes can be viewed at 
www.wiltshire.gov.uk/areaboards including reporting of issues. 
 
Report Author: Jacqui Abbott, Community Area Manager 
Jacqui.abbott@wiltshire.gov.uk   07771 844 530 


